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Information letter 05.08.2020 
 
 

Checklist of documents to submit for completing entry into the Ranum 

Bubble for Stranded UWC students 

 

Dear stranded UWC student and Parent(s)/Guardian(s)! 

Thanks for your application. We are happy to confirm that the Ranum Bubble Selection Committee, comprising UWC alumni, has 

accepted your application. We look forward to seeing you soon at Ranum Efterskole College. We will do our best to provide a 

UWC-like experience at the Ranum Bubble, whilst the students wait for their respective UWC schools around the world to reopen 

so they can re-join them.  

Before starting school, one parent/guardian must email the following documents and forms to the school (photos of the 

documents sent from the signing parent’s/guardian’s email address is accepted). Please send to the following email account: 

bp@ranumefterskole.dk 

   Tick  bullets below to make sure you submit everything 

              

 Filled in Ranum Bubble Questionnaire and Acceptance of Covid-19 guidelines. 

 Filled in GDPR and Permission Form. 

 Filled in Parental/Guardian Consent Form (area highlighted in yellow must be left blank.) 

 Photocopy of parent’s /legal guardian’s passport 

(Used for visas, travel and medical permits, stored in our safe and deleted after the last day of school) 

 Photocopy of the Student’s passport 

 Photocopy of the Student’s blue European Health Insurance Card (EHIC card), if applicable 

 Photocopy of the Student’s gule Sygesikringsbevis (Danish residents only) 

 Copy of the Student’s travel and liability insurance. 

 Copy of the flight / bus / train tickets and a description of the Student’s travel plan.  

(See the attached information on How to travel to Ranum Efterskole College). 

If one or more of the above items cannot be provided, please explain why in your email when you submit the documents.  

Once we have received and vetted these documents and confirmed that everything is in order, we will ask you to pre-pay. Please 

use this link: https://shop.ranumefterskole.dk/en/shop/ranum-bubble/student-sign-up-cost/.  

Please also see our attached document: How to pay for your stay at the Ranum Bubble for Stranded UWC Students.  

The student is enrolled after payment has been received.  

In case of questions, please contact Ms. Birthe Petersen (she/her) at bp@ranumefterskole.dk or call +45 9666 4400 within 

normal business hours (CET Monday -Thursday 8:30 - 16:00, Friday 8:30 - 15:00). 

We look forward to seeing you for a fantastic Ranum Bubble Experience! 

Kind regards 

All employees @ Ranum Efterskole College 
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